BANK OF SOUTH SUDAN (BOSS)
Office of the Governor

Statement of Bank of South Sudan on the Incident

The Bank of South Sudan’s Top Management would like to assure the public that
the incident, which occurred at the vicinity of its premises, has nothing to do with
the Bank.

Apparently, the Ministry of Petroleum’s police personnel were in hot pursuit of
suspects believed to have robbed money from an employee’s vehicle at the ministry.
This resulted in a gunfire outside of the Bank, leading to the defeat of those suspects.

The situation is now calm as the Bank operates as usual.
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